
 

 

 

CITY OF TULSA – PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY  

2020 – 2024 CONSOLIDATED PLAN AND 

PROGRAM YEAR (PY) 2020 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 

 

 

The City of Tulsa’s Draft 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan and PY 2020 Annual Action Plan will be 

available for a 30-day public review and comment period from March 2, 2020 through March 31, 

2020. The Consolidated Plan and First Year Annual Plan serve as the application to the U. S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for funds under the Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME Investment Partnership Program (HOME), 

Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG), and Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS 

(HOPWA) program.   

 

The Consolidated Plan and First Year Annual Plan will be available for review at the following 

locations: City of Tulsa-City Clerk’s Office (175 E. 2nd Street), City of Tulsa website at 

www.cityoftulsa.org/grants, INCOG (Two West 2nd Street, Suite 800), and the Central, Hardesty, 

Martin, Rudisill, and Zarrow Libraries. 

All comments should be directed in writing to the attention of Grant Administration at 175 E 2nd 

Street, Suite 1560, Tulsa OK 74103, e-mail to grantsadmin@cityoftulsa.org or fax to 918-699-

3523 
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